
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Social Emotional Learning Curriculum 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Social Emotional Learning Curriculum from Center for the Collaborative 
Classroom for K-6 classrooms in the amount of $36,400. 
 
  
RATIONALE:  
 
This purchase will provide access to social emotional learning curriculum for students’ 
daily use in all K-6 schools.  This will complete the process of equipping all schools with 
the curriculum, as some materials were purchased in the 2022-2023 school year.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from the general Special Education budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


